
 

TOWN OF NEW PALTZ TOWN BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

(Local Law to Override the Tax Cap- 2023) 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town of New Paltz 

Courthouse, 59 N. Putt Corners Rd., New Paltz, New York, on the 1st  day of September, 2022, 

at 7:00 o’clock p.m. to consider “A LOCAL LAW to Amend Chapter 127, “Taxation” of The 

Code of the Town of New Paltz to add a new Article VIII, ‘Override of the Tax Levy Established 

in General Municipal Law Section 3-c” 

 The local law is proposed pursuant to the provisions of the General Municipal Law of the 

State of New York and, if adopted by a vote of sixty per cent of the Town Board of the Town of 

New Paltz, Ulster County, New York, would allow such Town Board to adopt a budget for the 

fiscal year 2019 that requires a real property tax levy in excess of the amount otherwise 

proscribed in General Municipal law §3-c. 

 Copies of the proposed Local Law are on file in the Office of the Town Clerk of the 

Town of New Paltz, where the same may be inspected during office hours. 

 All interested persons and citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard on the said 

proposal at the time and place aforesaid. 

Dated:  
      By Order of the Town Board of the Town of  
      New Paltz, NY, Ulster County 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Rosanna Rosenkranse, Town Clerk 
 
 
 


